
Submitter: Mary Hill 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3974 

Hello, 

 

   I am a small property management company. I make no money off of screening. 

The people who apply go right to my screening company and pay them directly. If 

you put a cap on screening fees that will come out of my pocket or the owners. This 

is not right we need to screen to make sure the tenant qualifies for the unit they are 

applying for.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mary Hill 

Rock Solid Property Management Group LLC 


